

COMMERCIAL, RESIDENTIAL AND INDUSTRIAL REFUSE & RECYCLING SERVICES

P.O. BOX 1029 · EVERETT, WA 98206-1029 425.259.0044 · FAX 425.339.4196 RUBATINO.COM

TG-220454

June 17, 2022

Amanda Maxwell **Executive Director and Secretary** Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 47250

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff # 9 of Rubatino Refuse Removal, LLC (G-58).

The proposed tariff update makes the following changes:

- Updates the annual recycle commodity credit which is set to expire July 1, 2022
- Changes the residential billing cycles from 2 months to 3 months.
- Clarifies language as to frequency of charges for multi-family recycling service.
- Adds multi-family recycling for customer-owned compactors.

We request Less than Statutory Notice handling with rates to become effective July 1,2022, due to the current recycle rates expiring at that time.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 924-5678 x217 or at johnl@rubatino.com

Sincerely,

John Lloyd

Tariff Specialist